
 

 

 

   

 

October  

Thanks be unto our God for working in the lives of these new believers to 

follow the Lord in water Baptism. Please continue to pray for each one of 
them as they grow in their Christian faith. 

*********************************************************** 

 

November  

“In everything give thanks for this is the will of God”… 
God is worthy of our Thanksgiving! We praise the Lord 
for bringing visitors and friends to our Thanksgiving 
Celebration the  last week of November. 
It was a blessed time hearing Testimonies on how they 
have experienced God in their lives. 
Excerpts: 
I Thank the Lord for bringing salvation to my family. I thank God that I 
experienced real love from Christians and I have much Joy in my heart . 

- Khun Om 
I thank God for helping me to become a diligent student. I’ve learned to study 
hard in school. I also thank my teachers for their love in teaching us. 

-  Nong Yok 
I thank the Lord that I  have learned many things about Jesus since I started 
coming to church.  -  anonymous 

Our hearts are thrilled to hear how God worked 
miraculously in their daily living. 
Please pray that in this time of Pandemic they will 
experienced more of God’s faithfulness and Greatness in 
their daily adventures! 
 
 

 
 

 

December 

The 2oth day of December was memorable to us.  Three families 

from parents of our students came to attend our Christmas 
Celebration.  God bless His Word to their hearts.   

************************************************************* 

 

Tem (in red) is our English student since he was in grade 3 
and now he is in first year high school. He accepted Jesus 
Christ as his Savior when he was in grade 5. He is doing 
very well in his English so his classmates asked him where 
he learned his English from.  Some mothers were asking 
Choom  ( Tem’s mother ) where is the student center.  So she 

invited Tem’s classmate, Kim, Phookan and Tam to our 
student center.  We thank God that in spite of the 
Pandemic God is bringing new students to our center.  
Praise God last October, Phookan and Tam accepted Jesus 
as their Savior!  They attended our Thanksgiving and 
Christmas activities! May they experience the love of God 
in their lives. Please pray with us for the salvation of Tem’s 
mother (Choom), Kim, Kao and Namnueng (mother-
daughter who are students in our Center.  
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Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year! 


